
TO:  Mayor Althoff and City Council 

 

FROM:  Jeffrey L. McCormick, Chief of Police 

 

SUBJECT:  Police Officer Badge Pinning 

 

DATE:  September 28, 2022 

 

 
BACKGROUND 

 

Cannon Falls in the first Police Officer job for Donavan Barr our most recent officer.   

We hold a badge pinning for our new officers, which includes the administration of the 

Oath by the Mayor, (ceremonial since they are licensed peace officers) followed by the 

formal pinning on of their badge.  Donavan’s will be pinned on by his mother.   

 
 


